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SRSG condolences to Poland

Pristina – The Special Representative of the Secretary-General, Mr. Zannier has sent a letter of condolences to the Polish Ambassador in Belgrade 
H.E. Mr. Andrzej Jasinowski, expressing deep sorrow over the death of the late President of Poland, his wife and the persons killed in Saturday morning’s air crash. The SRSG expressed the deepest condolences to the people of Poland for their immense national loss on his and all UNMIK staff’s behalf.

